
NASA has designated the University of Notre Dame as one of 50 official sites to receive and
display a spectacular 4 x 6 foot, 100 mega-pixel photo print of the starburst galaxy M82, made

and released in honor of Hubble Space Telescope’s 16th Anniversary.

HUBBLE SPACE TELESCOPE
16th Anniversary Print Unveiling

Free Public Event & Reception

Thursday, May 4, 2006, 5:00–6:30 PM
Notre Dame Downtown

217 S. Michigan Street, South Bend, Indiana

5:00 PM What have we learned from Hubble?
Prof. Peter Garnavich, ND  Department of Physics

5:10 PM What are we going to see?  Starbursts and M82
Prof. Christopher Howk, ND  Department  of Physics

5:20 PM What makes Hubble so special?
Dr. Philip J. Sakimoto, ND  Department of Physics
(formerly NASA Office of Space Science)

5:30 PM 16th ANNIVERSARY PRINT UNVEILING
Commentary by ND astronomers

5:45 PM Public Reception

Sponsored by NASA’s Space Telescope Science Institute; the University of Notre Dame
College of Science, Department of Physics, Office of Community Relations, and Snite

Museum; and the Joint Institute for Nuclear Astrophysics

For further information, call Notre Dame Downtown at (574) 631-3249


